
 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you have been able to relax and enjoy time with your children over this 

holiday break!  

When classes resume on January 4, we will operate in ​Connected Remote 

Learning/Phase 1​.  We will remain in this phase through Friday, January 15. On 

Tuesday, January 19, we are scheduled to transition to ​“One Grace”: Connected 

Remote Learning / On-Campus Learning​.  

For the safety of our entire community, we are requiring that every staff 

member and student provide a negative PCR result before returning to the 

building​.  Please Note: Test results can be dated no earlier than January 11 and no 

later than January 15. For your convenience, we have linked to local COVID-19 

Testing Sites: 

District of Columbia 

Montgomery County 

Prince George's County 

If you are concerned about your child's comfort, we recommend that you contact 

your pediatrician. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Noelle 

McHugh, ​nmchugh@geds.org​.  

 

Best wishes for a very Happy New Year!  

 

 

https://geds.org/phase-1-connected-remote-learning/
https://geds.org/phase-1-connected-remote-learning/
https://geds.org/phase-3-one-grace-connected-remote-learning-on-campus-learning/
https://geds.org/phase-3-one-grace-connected-remote-learning-on-campus-learning/
https://coronavirus.dc.gov/testing
https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/covid19/testing.html
http://princegeorgescountymd.gov/3472/COVID-19-Testing
mailto:nmchugh@geds.org

